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From: Rachel Williamson 
Sent: 14 November 2021 21:52
To: Local Plan
Subject: Re: Local Plan Objections 

My address is . I only included my postcode on the original email below.  
 
 

On 14 Nov 2021, at 21:43, Rachel Williamson wrote: 

  
I deeply oppose the local plan for South East Warrington. My reasons are:  
 
The pollution levels will increase significantly - some levels already exceed national 
standards, this will only get worse and is not an environment in which I want my young 
children to grow.  
 
Light pollution and noise will replace fields, wildlife, trees and hedgerows. Today, we went 
for a walk in the countryside - we live in a beautiful area of the country - this would be 
ruined if this plan goes ahead. That is not an environment in which I want my young children 
to grow.  
 
Proposed building height in parts is 43.5 m, taller than the Statue of Liberty and will be seen 
for miles around. This is outrageous, we live in small villages, not a city centre. There is no 
place for this size of building in our community.  
 
Brownfield sites MUST be used before green belt is destroyed. The increase in road traffic 
will be enormous and given how gridlocked South Warrington already gets with any 
accidents on the motorways, the situation will only get worse. The level of pollution as a 
result will also significantly increase.  
 
The planned development on Thelwall Heys is also outrageous. This is where we walked 
today and the thought of all this green belt being removed is scandalous and heartbreaking.  
 
There is no justification for the volume of housing, the loss of green belt, the increased 
pollution and therefore harm to air quality, the loss of our beautiful local villages.  
 
I STRONGLY OBJECT to all the proposals.  
 
Mrs Rachel Williamson  

  

 




